
Printed on: 11/03/2025 09:10:02

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/03/2025  08:14:552025/0910/T COMMNT Hande Eker

Dear Camden planning and Environment Team

I am seeking clarification regarding the removal of the beautiful blue cedar tree (T3) within our conservatory 

area. This tree is one of the rarest in Belsize Park and a vital part of our local environment, contributing to 

biodiversity, shade, and the character of our street. The one sentence claim that it is damaging the wall lacks 

evidence, and no alternative solutions (such as root management or reinforcement) have been proposed. I 

urge the council to request a professional assessment, share it with the others,  before considering its 

removal.

Kind regards,
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